
Good evening, Warrior Families, 

This is Julie Finley, Assistant Principal, with a brief reminder. 

Please be reminded that morning drop off has not changed, please use the SOUTH CAR 
CIRCLE for morning drop off, this will elevate traffic in the student parking lot and will 
assist in getting students to class on time.  Classes begin at 7:00am and beginning 
tomorrow, tardies to first period will be recorded and the tardy policy will be followed. 

An additional reminder the tardy policy is as follows: 

1st Tardy Warning 

2nd Tardy Warning 

3rd -5th Tardy Detention 

6th Tardy and above Double Detention and Possible IAC 

  

Our afternoon pick up is going very well and we appreciate you following the modified 
processes.  Thank you for helping us in the morning getting students here on time so we 
can begin our academic day promptly. 

  

Any questions please reach out to your alpha clerk. 

  

Enjoy the remainder of your evening, stay safe, and We are Osceola, Home of Academic 
Success, and Warrior P.R.I.D.E. 

 


